HB 1644 —-- STATE AGENCY REQUIREMENTS
SPONSOR: Sommer

This bill requires all executive state agencies and departments to
publish all documents, opinions, forms, and other public
information published in a physical format on each agency's or
department's website. By January 1, 2019, each executive state
agency's and department's website shall allow people to
electronically respond to an agency or department communication,
make contact with the agency or department, submit applications,
forms, or other documents, and submit payments.



